
REDSTONE INSIGHTS 

NEWS & STORIES 

 

Dear HMC Resident, 

On September 11, 2001, almost 21 years 

ago, 246 people went to sleep in 

preparation for their morning flights. 2,606 

people went to sleep in preparation for 

work in the morning. 343 firefighters went 

to sleep in preparation for their morning 

shift. 60 police officers went to sleep in 

preparation for morning patrol. 8 

paramedics went to sleep in preparation for 

the morning shift. They all died heroes. The one thing we can all 

do is recognize their lives were not lost in vain. I ask you to join 

me in vowing to “never forget” and to continue living our lives 

stronger and more unified.  

In memory of 9-1-1, Hunt Military Communities and Hunt Heroes 
Foundation is once again hosting the Patriot Essay Contest. This is 
open to any child between the ages of 8-18. We are looking to 
read the personal reflections from children who understand and 
embrace the importance of patriotism, even though they never 
experienced the tragedy of 9-1-1. Children wishing to submit their 
essay can do so at www.huntheroesfoundation.org  Submissions 
are due no later than September 7th. Winners will be announced 
on September 9th.  
As always, thank you for allowing us to serve you. 

 

Semper Fidelis 

Brian Stann 

 

Our CEO’s Message 

SEPT 
2022 

Contact Information 

302 Hughes Drive, Redstone Arsenal, AL 35808 

Phone: 256-400-5940• Fax: 256-722-8799 

Facebook: @RedstoneFamilyHousing HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

Say Bow Wow to our 

Pet of the Month 

Winner from the month 

of August, Molly! 

Pet of the Month Winner!                     YOM Winner for August 

 

http://www.huntheroesfoundation.org


redstonefamilyhousing.com 

EMPLOYEE  
HIGHLIGHTS 

SAVE THE DATES 
Sept. 14th-20th 
Pet of the Month Contest 

Post a picture of one of your cats or dogs in the comments on our Facebook 
post from September 14th-Sept. 20th and we will choose a photo at random 
to be the winner of a fabulous dog or cat themed gift basket! Facebook post 
link will be e-mail blasted out as a helpful reminder on September 14th. 
Winning photo will be chosen on Tuesday September 20th by 11:59pm and 

announced on our Facebook page and e-mail blasted on the 21st. 

Sept. 6th-Sept. 13th 
Yards of the Month Contest 

Decorate your house in the brightest and festive fashion with plants, holiday 

decorations get creative with your house to make yours look the best in the 

neighborhood. On our Facebook page you can enter your yard into the 

contest by posting a picture in the comments below and your house address 

number. This month the winner will receive bragging rights on our page, next 

month we will bring back the gift cards for our Halloween Edition of Yards of 

the Month contest. The winner will be announced on Wednesday September 

14th, 2022 through Facebook and an E-mail Blast, picture of their yard on 

our Facebook page, next month’s Community Newsletter & the Redstone 

Rocket. 

Employee of the Month for September is: 
Maintenance Technician, Isaiah! Be sure to 
congratulate him whenever you see him out 
on property. Way to go Isaiah we are so very 
proud to have you on our team! 

Labor Day Sept. 5th 

Office Closed 

Monday September 5th our office will be closed in observance of Labor 

Day. We will reopen at 8 a.m. on September 6th.  

Sept. 9th 
Redstone Family Housing Appreciation Car Wash 

Join us at the office Sept. 9th from 2-4 to have our team wash 

your car for you to express our appreciation for our residents. 

Team members will be posted to the right of the office so that 

residents can drive through and have their vehicles washed 

without even getting out of your car! We can not wait to see 

you there! 

Sept. 21st-September 27th 
Football Fandom Contest 

We got spirit and we know you do too!! Show us your colors and your team 

pride by posting a photo in your favorite gear on our Facebook page. One 

winner will be chosen on Sept. 28th to receive a gift card!  

Sept. 23rd 
Funday Friday 

On Friday the from 4pm-6pm we will have flying kites, bubble wands, and 

yard games for kids of all ages to play with right behind our housing office 

outside. Inside we will have Cookies & Snow Cones for everyone to enjoy! 


